

ARKANSAS STATE BOARD OF NURSING

1123 S. University Avenue, Suite 800 • Little Rock, Arkansas 72204 Phone: (501) 686-2700 • Fax: (501) 686-2714 • Web: www.arsbn.org

Sue A. Tedford, MNSc, APRN Executive Director W. Fred Knight General Counsel

January 16, 2019

Ester Leonard, Chair Arkansas Tech University- Ozark Practical Nurse Program 1700 Helberg Lane Ozark, AR 72949

Dear Ms. Leonard,

The Arkansas State Board of Nursing, in regular session January 10, 2019, voted to grant Continued Full Approval to the Arkansas Tech University Practical Nursing Program until the year 2023. Your Certificate of Continued Full Approval is enclosed.

If you have questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. It has been a pleasure working with you and your faculty.

Sincerely,

Tammy Vaughn, MSN, RN, CNE

ASBN Program Coordinator - Education

Arkansas State Board of Nursing

BOARDO LA LURS IV

CERTIFICATE OF CONTINUED FULL APPROVAL

Presented to

Arkansas Tech University - Ozark - Practical Nursing Program

For compliance with the requirements as set forth by the Arkansas State Board of Nursing and is hereby granted Continued Full Approval.

In Witness Whereof we, the undersigned, have hereunto set our hand and caused the Seal of said Board of Nursing to be affixed on the tenth day of January, 2019.

ASBN Executive Director

ASBN Assistant Director

